

Race Discrimination Commissioner Chin Tan

Monday 28 March 2022

Brenda Gaddi Level 9/123 Epping Rd, Macquarie Park NSW 2113

WoCA & AHRC: National Anti-Racism Framework community consultation.

Dear Brenda and the WoCA team,

Firstly, I'd like to acknowledge your commitment to addressing discrimination faced by women of colour through the work of Women of Colour Australia. Notably within your program work of building future leaders, this is a pivotal experience you provide to being equipped for future endeavours. The Race Discrimination Team and I are deeply appreciative of your assistance as we progress work on a National Anti-Racism Framework (NARF) and would like to extend to you our gratitude.

The Australian Human Rights Commission understands the important role played by non-government organisations and non-profits such as WoCA in the humanitarian space. The on the ground work and feeling of community that is achieved through this work and the spaces they facilitate are vital in both informing and supporting the Commission's development of policy frameworks and its awareness-raising initiatives.

Your facilitation of the NARF consultation was such a success that we have received overwhelmingly positive feedback. We are also grateful for the constructive criticism we have received thanks to your efforts.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to myself or the team for any follow up or expertise you wish to share around the National Anti-Racism Framework and beyond.

Yours sincerely

Australian Human Rights Commission
Race Discrimination Commissioner
Chin Tan

Chin Tan Race Discrimination Commissioner

T: +61 2 9284 9835 F: +61 2 9284 9611

E: racediscriminationcommissioner@humanrights.gov.au